
Information Systems Report 

 

The City of Biloxi Information System division has assisted the Police Department 
deploy Project NOLA cameras at the New pedestrian crosswalk, Biloxi Post Office, Hard 
Rock Casino, Intersection of Howard avenue, Lameuse street (Peoples Bank), Mattina 
Insurance (Veterans Avenue), Howard Avenue, Small Craft and Point Cadet harbors. 
This project is on-going with more cameras being installed throughout the City of Biloxi. 

The City of Biloxi Information System division assisted Public Affairs with the 
Installation, and configuration of the BTV equipment. 
 
The City of Biloxi Information System division installed of a New Network Firewall. This 
upgrade to our firewall which was necessity in that it is our first layer of defense against 
Cyber-attacks and Ransomware. ($34,375.36). (January 2020) 

Information System Division assisted the council division by installing a $20,000 sound 
system which included upgrades to microphones, recording system and presentation 
screen. (January 2020). 

2021 

The City of Biloxi Information System division 2021 projects include a new backup 
system and new network switches to replace aging and end-of-life equipment. 

The City of Biloxi Information System division will also be helping City of Biloxi Police 
Department with the migration to a new CAD/RMS system. 

The City of Biloxi Information System division will be moving the technology of the 
Water Department to a new facility on Reynoir St. 

 


